
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 9, 1995 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

 

Re:  Formal Determinations, October 24, 1995 

 

Dear John: 

 

A review of our files has shown that the Review Board determinations for one document, RIF number 

180-10110-10484 (the “Lopez Report”), may not have been included in the list sent to the Agency on 

November 7, 1995.  Enclosed is a description of those determinations.   Please note that a copy of 

this description was hand delivered to Barry Harrelson yesterday. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Enclosure 

 


